
Case study report on effectiveness and efficiency of functioning of the

institutional bodies

Category Responsible committee Evidence of effectiveness

Academic  Admission

 curriculum

 library

 Examination fee

 Medical education unit

 All admissions are done as
per guidelines of regulatory
bodies (DCI, NMC, MCI etc)

 curriculum is implement as
per regulatory bodies

 Value added course are
included program / course
outcome defined and teaching
is done accordingly skill
development ensured

 Mentorship program carried
out library facility provided

 Examinations are conducted
timely results declared

Administration
committee

 College council

 Internal complaint committee

 Antiragging committee

 Grievance Redressal committee

 Green audit committee

 Faculty development

 Academic issues

 Teaching learning planning

 Resource management issue

 Staff(class 3-4) issues

 Code of conduct

 professional ethics

 Staff welfare policy
implementation

 Gender sensitization activity

 Women's Day celebration

 value added course on gender
equity

 Zero tolerance policy ragging
free

 Timely Redressal of issues

 Green audit plastic ban

 Environmental awareness/
celebration, tree plantation,
energy conservation alternate
source of energy Solar Plant
installation, swacchata Abhiyan
waste management
recycling(STP,ETP)

 Medical education

 Unit- 145 faculty trained at



regional centre

 FDP program conducted

Research  Institutional ethical committees

 Research development advisory
committee

 Code of ethics and Research

 promotion policy

 consultancy, plagiarism policy

 Research methodology
workshop

 Workshop on GCP, IPR,GLP

 innovation policy( minutes of
meeting)

Student
welfare

 Student Council

 Mentorship

 Alumni association

 placement cell

 .counseling cell

 skill development human values
incubation

 PTA

 Representation of student in
governance

 Alumini meet

 effective mentorship system

 value added course on human
values

 communication skill

 Skill development parent
teacher meetings

Continuous
quality
assurance

 Qualifying

 quality initiatives

 Hospital infection Control
Committee (HIC)

 Pharmacovigilence

 blood transfusion committee

 Patient Safety committee

 fire safety committee

 death review committee

 NABH

 NABL

 ISO 9001:2015

 Hospital infection control
certificate course

 Patient Safety our mission

 value added course

 fire safety training

 presentation audit

 ADRS training

 safe injection practiced

 Safe blood transfusion
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